March 25, 1988

Fred Aguirre

ALHIQUERQUE PUELIC WORKS DEPT.
HYDROLOGY DEPT.

P.0O. Box 1293

Albuguergque , New Mexico 87103

Re: Second and Lomas Replat ,Alley Vacation
v-87-110 , DRB-87 , 624

Dear Mr. 2Aguirre,

Per our telephone conversation of yesterday , Second and Lomas
Partnership hereby reguests +hat replacement of curbs , gutters and
sidewalks be performed per site plan and architectural drawings as
permitted by the City of Albuguerque.

We have a foundation permit, number 8801304 and we plan to start
construction as soon as the plat is recorded. Mr. Dan Graney of

gouthwest Survey is handling the replat for us. He will contact

you for signature. '

Thank you.

Siricerely .
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